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Comment

Comments | Incinerators are not an appropriate solution when the world is facing a climate crisis. The focus needs
to be on reducing single-use containers, reuse and recycling. Aesthetically this would not fit with
surrounding area and there is a strong need to reduce, not add to air pollution, particularly coming out
of a pandemic, where adding to the burden of healthcare is also unreasonable.
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